Barker, Russ

From: Marc Chytilo <marc@lomcsb.com>

Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 11:24 AM

To: sbcob; Farr, Doreen; Carbajal, Salud; Wolf, Janet; Lavagnino, Steve; Gray, Joni
Cc: Lowery, Megan; Drude, Kevin; Van Mullem, Rachel

Subject: Goolsby Appeal - Item # 3 10/9/12 - Request for Continuance

Honorable Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

By this email, on behalf the appellants Martha Kay and Mary Goolsby, we join in Verizon Wireless' request that the
hearing scheduled before your Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors on Tuesday October 9, 2012, Agenda item #
3, be continued until November 13, 2012. We would agree to an extension to 11/6 as well if the 13th is not acceptable.

Working with Verizon and community leaders, we are endeavoring to identify and secure an alternative location for the
proposed project and the hearing continuance will provide further opportunity for this process to mature.

Thank you for your courtesy and understanding in this matter

Marc Chytilo

Marc Chytilo

Law Office of Marc Chytilo

Post Office Box 92233

Santa Barbara, California 93190

Phone: (805) 682-0585 - Fax: (805) 682-2379
Email: Marc(@lomcsb.com




